
 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Partners and Stakeholders, 
 
In line with the Presidential Proclamation No. 922 “Declaring A State Of Public Health 
Emergency Throughout The Philippines” and the Memorandum from the Executive 
Secretary regarding the “Stringent Social Distancing Measures and Further Guidelines 
for the Management of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) Situation,” the 
Tourism Promotions Board (TPB) shall enforce the following Interim Measures in its 
Operation and the Delivery of its Service to all its stakeholders starting 16 March 
2020: 
 

1. All scheduled meetings in the TPB office are automatically postponed until 
further notice. 

2. The TPB office is closed and will implement a “Work-from-Home” arrangement. 
3. All proposals, letters and other documents for submission shall be done 

electronically. Hard copy of the same must be transmitted after the interim 
measures have been lifted by TPB. 

 
Though we expect some disruptions in operations, we hope for your kind patience and 
understanding. We will strive hard to be proactive and flexible in light of this situation. 
For other immediate queries and concerns, you may reach us through 
info@tpb.gov.ph.  
 
The TPB recognizes the current threat of the Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) and is 
committed in ensuring the safety of its personnel and stakeholders during this period. 
 
Let us pray for one another, especially for our frontline health workers and those 

already affected by the virus. Let us offer our sacrifices in this time of Lent that God 

will again bless us with His compassionate mercy, heal us and cast away this virus to 

protect humankind. 

 
 
 
MARIA ANTHONETTE C. VELASCO-ALLONES 
Chief Operating Officer 
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